
Disposal of Unclaimed Property Notice 
 
Over the past six years, the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office has accumulated property that has no evidential value, nor any claim of ownership. 
In accordance to the Ohio Revised, the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office is filing notice that if anyone believes that they may have unclaimed 
property, within the past 6 years to file a claim on or before  December 18, 2020. Any property remaining after 30 days from December 18, 
2020 will be considered unclaimed property and will be disposed of in accordance to law. 
Any descriptions must contain serial numbers or indisputable identifying marks. 

Claims should be addressed to: 
Jackson County Sheriff’s Office 

Attn: Deputy Buster Hall 
350 Portsmouth St., Jackson, Ohio 45640 

or via email: bhall@jacksonso.org 
or pick up a Claim form at the Sheriff’s Office  

Or download the form from www.jacksonso.org/forms  
or drop off a description of the property with your name, address and contact number. 

 

Name:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:______________________________   State:_________________ Zip Code:____________________ 
 
Tel: _________________________________    Email: _________________________________________ 
 

 

Serial Number   Item    Description 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

http://www.jacksonso.org/forms
tel:_________________________________________

